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MR Thomas McGee

4 Nandina Terrace ST

AVALON BEACH NSW 2107
thomas.mcgee@students.mq.edu.au

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

G'day Anne, please know that none of this submission is personal to you and thank you for
your time.

The plans for 'development' or better described as destruction of the escarpment bushland
referred to as '521 Barrenjoey road' is abhorrent and | object in support of the extreme if not
entire majority of our community.

The plans are absolutely absurd, another example of the growing metastatic cancer which is
increasingly destroying our natural heritage, wildlife, spirit of community and living planet,
generally referred to here as 'DA's and development' which are out of control.

The 'Bilgola Bends' is the entrance to our home area, quite unlike anywhere else in Sydney or
more widely, and is a treasured and nostalgic area for our community. The beauty aside, the
happiness my sister and | would have every year upon entering the bends after living overseas
to spend the summer holidays with our grandparents, cousins and other family!

The Bilgola bends is important coastal eucalyptus forest which includes critically endangered
littoral rainforest. There is a great diversity of flora and fauna species throughout '521
Barrenjoey road' and the habitat is in great health and continuing to mature! It is already a
home to many and preserves great and multifaceted value in staying intact and alive.

The selfish people involved in these plans, purchase and agenda should be ashamed, if they
have 2.5 millions dollars to build (and likely more) they can buy, and build somewhere else and
hopefully with far greater decency and consideration to the flora, fauna and community they
plan to share their living space with... (I mean if it just wasn't going to be some extravagant
holiday home, which is far more likely!).

The natural heritage and habitat left on the Bilgola bends deserves to be protected and cared
for, enough has already been destroyed (and polluted) for building projects despite the obvious
selfishness in building such a disgustingly lavish monster of a house in such a beautiful intact
piece of our natural heritage, on an escarpment which is literally the MAIN ROAD OUT OF
THE NORTH PENINSULA.

What an absolute nightmare, bulldozing beautiful and valuable forest on an escarpment which
is the literal and metaphorical gateway to our community, all for some greedy parasites to build
an enormous multi story expression of their perceived self grandeur and obvious selfishness,
which no one will likely even live in, and will facilitate even more of the bilgola bends bushland
to be destroyed under the ridiculous notions because a few apes (people) decided to write
down decades ago that they're zoned and destined to be destroyed for housing...



Hope northern beaches council will support us and we will support you against the constraints
and challenges to protecting our natural heritage due to the corrupt and criminal state and
federal government, because we desperately need it as our home area is a literal logging

coupe.



